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 From: sandra saad 
 Sent: 03 February 2016 19:00

 To: LDF
 Subject: Objection to draft local plan proposal SA62

I am writing to you to voice my objection to your plan to demolish and redevelop
in the 
Broadwater farm area. I feel it is wrong to demolish houses in Lordship lane and
the closes as 
this would ruin peopl's lives. I have lived in the area for many years and it is
only fairly recently 
that lordship park has been improved and it is wrong to use it as a 
redevelopment zone. You 
should be thinking of other ways of refurbishing Broadwater farm, ways that 
won't ruin a whole 
community. Thank you Sandra Saad  
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